WRIG

BIG WRIG 1390

John N. Sampson
35316 North Moose Point Road
Grand Rapids, MN 55744

8 June 1999

Greetings!

We apologize for the delay in acknowledging your letter!

Thank you for your reception report of 27 May 1999. It was interesting to
note that WRIG could be received at your location. I'm assuming 1390 out of

Brainerd was not on the air at that time..”

Anyway, [ am pleased to confirm your reception report as submitted. | have
passed it along to our engineering staff.

We wish you well, and we hope you'll write to us again sometime!

Rzgards\

Ken Clark
WRIG Program Director



